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New 

 

Energy Conservation Direct Funding Demonstration funding opportunity 

BPA is pleased to announce a second round of financial support for the Energy Conservation Direct 

Funding Demonstration program in Fiscal Year (FY) 2024. The objective is to acquire additional 

cost-effective energy conservation that is occurring within the region and dedicated to projects that 

will be completed and ready to invoice before the end of FY 2024. If you have questions about the 

application process, please contact your energy efficiency representative. 

 

BPA Nonresidential Lighting Impact Evaluation findings  

BPA completed the final report of the impact evaluation of the nonresidential lighting portfolio. It 

provides comparisons of evaluation savings and reported savings and recommendations for 

improving the program, maximizing energy savings and improving cost-effectiveness. BPA will host 

a webinar to present the results later this summer. Please visit the evaluation webpage to learn 

more about BPA’s evaluation efforts.  
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